
 
 We believe that safeguarding children is everyone’s responsibility. 

At Lambley we are committed to keeping our children safe from harm. Lee Christopher, Rebecca Shardlow and Jennifer Swinburne have 
responsibility for safeguarding & child protection. If we have any concerns reported to us we will always take action to protect a child and inform the 

relevant agencies. 
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Welcome back! 
 

I would like to start by saying how great it is to see 
you all and to have all the children back at school. 
They have settled straight back into school even 
with the new routines and timetables. 
 

I would also like to welcome our new starters in 
Willow as they join us and become part of the 
Lambley family. You are just beginning your 
academic journey and we are so pleased to 
welcome you to Lambley. 
 

The term has started so well, and the children are 
working really hard already. They are showing the 
school’s key values in all they do and should be 
proud of the start they have made. Well done! 
 

I would also like to thank you all for your patience 
as we develop and refine our new routines. School 
is a little different at the moment and we are all 
having to adapt to these changes. Many thanks for 
your support. I hope to see more of you this week. 
Regards 
 

Lee Christopher 
Head Teacher 

Contacts 
 

Office Manager: Mrs. Yvette Newton 
Office Administrator: Mrs Catherine Aizlewood 
Head Teacher:  Mr Lee Christopher  
Tel: 0115 9313515 
Email : office@lambley.notts.sch.uk 
 

A few reminders 

A few reminders as the new term gets underway: 
 
Ruck sacks/Book bags – we ask that the children do not 
bring ruck sacks to school at the moment. Children are 
currently keeping their belongings by their chair and so ruck 
sacks take up a lot of their floor space. Please send them to 
school with a book bag if possible. If they have no book bag, 
please use the smallest bag they have for their book, lunch 
and water bottle. Thank you.  
 
Start and finish time – please try and arrive at school at your 
designated drop-off and collection times. School has worked 
hard to stagger starts and limit the number of people 
arriving at school at the same time and your support with 
this is essential and much appreciated. Thank you.  
 
Uniform – The new uniform looks fantastic and the children 
are so proud to be wearing it. It really is great to see. Please 
ensure that all uniform is named so it can be returned if lost. 
 
Birthday treats – although an incredibly generous gesture, 
we have to ask that no birthday sweets are brought into 
school to be shared out at this time. The guidance is clear 
that the children must not only limit what they bring from 
home but also limit the things they share. Thank you.  

Vacancy 
School currently has a vacancy within its lunchtime midday 
supervisor team. If you are interested, or know anyone that 
is, please see the vacancy on the school website or contact 
the school office for more information.  

Reading Books 
Last year, school were very fortunate that the 
Friends of Lambley helped us start our very own 
Lambley Lending Library. They purchased a large 
number of reading books and I know the children 
really enjoyed reading them.  
 
Can I please ask that all library books are returned 
to school this week to enable us to do a stock 
check and work out which books we would still like 
to add to our library. 
 
Please note: when the books are returned to 
school they will be quarantined for 3 days and 
wiped down before they are made available to the 
children again. Thank you.  


